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Submission: I live in Lakemba which is a low social economic suburb The present Council has addressed most admirably the 
concerns of MOST of its residents. The experience in dealing with this diverse but also complex Community will NOT be 
emulated by any other Council. PLEASE allow Canterbury Council to continue its work.  
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